## ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES TUESDAY, JANUARY 12, 2016

Mr. Hurt asked if they could sell them to the Sheriff's office but then realized that the money would still have to be spent out of the Sheriff's budget. They wanted to know why they couldn't just relinquish the property to the Sheriff's office. The Commission said that it was in the statutes. If Sheriff Hardwick can come up with a statute that would permit it then they would take it into consideration.

Ms. Miller said that she would prepare notes and figures to present to the Budget Officer so they could be reviewed and discussed with the Commission.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00 p.m. on January 12, 2016.

ATTEST:

County Clerk

Har Dientles Fleken
Presiding Commissioner

Page 218